
Me and My Family  

 

We would like to create a display of all the 

wonderful children and families who attend ACNS. 

If your child would like to draw a picture of their 

family for us to display, we would be delighted. 

Paper is available in school, if needed. We would 

also love for you to share photos of your family 

with us, via your online Tapestry account, for us to 

print and share with the children. Please only 

share photographs with us if you are happy for 

them to be displayed in nursery.  

Please bring in your child’s drawings and share 

your photographs with us by Friday 10th October 

Thank you.  


